
HOLI CELEBRATION 
 

The NSS unit, Aryabhatta College organized an event for the children who are 

part of Project Akshar to mark the Holi celebration for the deprived. The event 

took place on the college campus on February 24, 2023. The volunteers organized 

various Holi-themed activities for the children to participate in. These included 

card making, group dance, and poem recitation and of course, Holi with flowers 

and gulal was the final part of it.  

The children were gifted stationery kits. The volunteers, along with the teachers, 

distributed sweets and gulal to the families of these children as well, who work 

in the unorganized sector and mostly as daily waged laborers on construction 

sites.  

The event was made successful under the guidance of the teachers by the active 

participation of the volunteers and the gleeful children whose happiness was 

palpable.  



 



  


